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 Monday 22nd April 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

End of Key Stage 2 SATs 
 Monday 13th May: English Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling 

Tuesday 14th May: Reading 

  Wednesday 15th May: Maths Arithmetic and Maths Reasoning 

Thursday 16th May: Maths Reasoning 

 

From Monday 13th May to Thursday 16th May your child will be sitting their end of key stage SATs. To 

help the children be as relaxed as possible, we would like to invite the children of Year 6 only, to have 

breakfast together at school from 8:15am to 8:40am in the school hall. To help in their preparation for 

the SATs we will also be providing breakfast on Friday 10th May.  

 

The school kitchen will be providing a selection of cereals and sausage, bacon or vegetarian rolls along 

with a glass of fruit juice or water. There will be no charge so we hope all Year 6 children will be able to 

attend.  

 

Children wishing to join us will only be allowed into the hall from 8:15am and should not arrive at school 

any earlier as there will not be any supervision before that time. After eating, children will remain in the 

hall until registration. 

 

If you are happy for your child to attend, please ensure they arrive, and wait outside the main entrance 

just before 8.15am.  A member of the Year 6 Team will collect the children and take them down to the 

Hall. 

 

We strongly advise that your child gets a good night’s sleep during SATs week and electronic 

equipment use is kept to a minimum. 

 

We look forward to seeing as many of the Year 6 children as possible for breakfast on these dates. 

Kind regards, 

 

Miss S Tilling 

Senior Leader 

  Achieving Excellence 
  Fulfilling Potential 

 

 

 


